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Comments: It is understandable that the forest service and other related entities do in fact have there jobs to do,

but this proposed plan would not only shut down a major portion of the Arizona forest that not just the arizona

natives have come to love but our hunting, hiking, picnicking, and wood cutting land is already being depleted.

These things are not only a god given right, but they are also a way of life and a means of support to many. This

proposed plan will only further restrict what land we do have.


